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First name: Meg

Last name: Halford

Organization: Boulder County

Title: Senior Forest Health Planner

Comments: After a second review of the proposed Saint Vrain Forest Health Project, the  Boulder County

Community Planning and Permitting (CP&amp;P) department and Parks and Open Space (POS) division, have

no additional comments. Please refer back to the original comment letter sent on 7/8/2022 from Boulder County.

Boulder County would like to emphasize on our previous comments on the importance of ensuring that roads and

access to projects are adequate throughout the lifetime of projects. Consideration should also be given to

maintaining access for a period of time to allow for monitoring of project for a period of 3-5 years. 

 

 


